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LLOG EXPLORATION NAMES NEW CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER
Covington, LA – July 9th, 2014 – LLOG Exploration Co., L.L.C.
announced today it has named Philip S. LeJeune as its Chief
Financial Officer to replace John Newman who retired after
serving as LLOG’s CFO for the last eleven years.

LeJeune brings

nearly twenty years of experience to his new position.

Most

recently, he held the position of Vice President, Planning &
Budgeting at LLOG.

During his seventeen years with LLOG,

LeJeune has held various positions of increasing responsibility
in the marketing, production accounting, A&D, planning and
finance departments.

From January 1995 to August 1997, LeJeune

spent time in the tax section of Arthur Andersen LLP in the New
Orleans office.

LeJeune received his Bachelor of Science degree

in Accounting from Louisiana State University and his Master of
Business Administration from Loyola University.

He is a member

of the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants and
the Louisiana Society of CPA’s.

~ MORE ~

LLOG EXPLORATION NAMES NEW CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER
Scott Gutterman, President and CEO of LLOG commented, "We are
pleased to announce the appointment of Philip LeJeune as Chief
Financial Officer.

For many years, Philip has played an active

role in LLOG’s growth and has identified closely with LLOG’s
culture and core values.

He brings the right talents and

experiences to the role as we continue to grow LLOG as one of
the most active and successful exploration companies in the Gulf
of Mexico."
LeJeune added, “In the E&P industry, consistency and
transparency are critical to our partners.

I intend to continue

building on the company’s exceptional reputation while providing
outstanding service to our stakeholders.”

LLOG Exploration Company L.L.C. is a privately owned and
operated oil and gas firm with corporate headquarters in
Covington, Louisiana and offices in Scott, Louisiana and
Houston, Texas.

LLOG is one of the largest privately owned oil

and gas companies operating in the Gulf of Mexico. Company’s
website: ww.llog.com.
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